
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Susan Griswold   
Sent: Sunday, November 28, 2021 4:25 PM 
To: Connor Greissing   
Subject: 4th St. 
 
Hello Conner, 
I've lived on E. 4th St. for more than 10 years. RC asked me to tell you my opinion about the 65' vs. 85' 
building at the TCT location. As long as the heritage pecan tree is kept alive (no serious root damage) 
and the plan to have extensive green space and walkways on the ground level for public use come to 
fruition, I'm good with 85 feet. I'd much rather see sprawl upward, rather than horizontally, where the 
green space is eaten up. 
 
Thanks, 
Susan Griswold 
1305 E. 4th St. 
Austin, 78702 
 
 


